
 

 
 

  

 

National Adult Education and Family Literacy Week  

Highlights from Day 2 of 2016 AEFL Week  
September 27 

Hello MAACCE Members, 
 
Thank you for continuing to make our Go Green Campaign a success!  Check out 
the MAACCE website, Facebook page or the Twitter feed (#AEFLWeek, 
#MAACCEGreen) for photos and updates.  Note that the Facebook and Twitter 
feeds are on the front page of the website now! Please keep sending photos and 
videos. We will keep all videos and photos on our 2016 AEFL Week Flickr Photo 
Album linked on the front page of the website. Here's what happened around the 
State today: 
 
Cynthia Campbell and Heather Ritchie both participated in the National Coalition 
for Literacy meeting in Washington DC. 
 
Shelley Alter and Cynthia Campbell are preparing for the COABE on the Hill 
Day tomorrow. They will visit the offices of Andy Harris, Dutch Ruppersberger, 
Chris Van Hollen, and John Sarbanes, who will be receiving an award from 
COABE for his support of Adult Education. Thank you Sonia Socha for 
coordinating the award presentation to Representative Sarbanes. 
 
Watch for photos throughout the day to appear on social media, as MAACCE 
goes to Washington! 
 
Thank you to the following organizations and individuals for photos:   
MD DLLR Staff  
Harford Community College Staff 
CCBC ESOL Class 
Johns Hopkins Skills Enhancement Program 
Prince George's Community College ABE Reading Class 

http://maaccemd.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=031af61a3181981bbb35ea4e7&id=adb95f9b31&e=559ef83b69
http://maaccemd.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=031af61a3181981bbb35ea4e7&id=c259b2f297&e=559ef83b69
http://maaccemd.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=031af61a3181981bbb35ea4e7&id=581125e544&e=559ef83b69
http://maaccemd.us13.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=031af61a3181981bbb35ea4e7&id=fade6b340d&e=559ef83b69


 

NCL Meeting members 
Acting Assistant Secretary Johan Uvin, OCTAE 
 
Please remember that the ABC 2 News In Focus interview with Cynthia Campbell 
and Pamela Robinson, Adult Learner alumna from South Baltimore Learning 
Center will air on Thursday, Sept 29 at 6:00 pm 
 
We are looking forward to more events and photos from MAACCE members as 
they GO GREEN with their programs and learners. 
Send to MAACCE@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you, 
 
The MAACCE Team 
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